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THANK YOU to the 22,000 donors who supported 
the 2024 Bishop’s Annual Appeal for Catholic Ministries! 
Your generosity is making a direct impact on the lives 
of individuals, families, and communities throughout 
our Diocese. Together, we are living out Christ’s 
mission and spreading His love across our Diocese. 
To see the impact your support has made, view this 
year’s Annual Report at dallasbishopsappeal.com 
or by scanning the QR code.

Thank 
YOU!


